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Clinical Commissioning Group Updates – Finance and Primary Care Sustainability  

 

Summary 

Representatives of the Tees Valley CCGs will be in attendance in order to brief Members on 

CCG funding and primary care sustainability.  

 

Detail 

 

1. At September’s meeting of the Joint Committee, an update was provided on the local 
GP workforce.  A range of work on primary care sustainability was discussed and it 
was agreed to consider the issues in more detail at a future meeting.  A presentation 
will be provided at the meeting. 

 

2. At the time of the previous meeting additional NHS funding had been announced at 
the national level.  Members requested further details of the local allocations for this 
funding when these were available.  

 

 

 

Contact Officer 

Name: Peter Mennear 
Position: Scrutiny Officer, Stockton-on-Tees BC 
Tel.:  01642 528957 
Email: peter.mennear@stockton.gov.uk 
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